Principal Message 1/12/24

Stevenson Families,

Happy New Year! I hope everyone enjoyed their time off and made wonderful memories with family and friends. Spending time with loved ones is truly a priceless gift.

Our annual *Donuts with Deputies* was a blast on Tuesday. We want to thank all of our volunteers that supported this annual event. A huge shout out to Corporal Brooks for gathering all the deputies to come out and play with the kids. This annual event has been a wonderful way for Stevenson to support relationship building between students and BCSO, as well as serving as a "Thank You" to our deputies for all they do for our community.

I want to remind everyone that there is no school on Monday. Also, Penguin Palooza will be taking place on January 19th from 3-6pm. The waiver, ticket purchase, and more information are available on the link.

https://tinyurl.com/PenguinPaloozaRegistration Online purchases only until January 16th. Wristbands will come home the week of the event. After the 16th, wristbands will only be sold at the event gate. If you can support in a volunteer capacity, click here. We can't wait to see everyone there!

To keep the kiddos reading over Winter Break, students were invited to take our Reading Challenge. They will earn fun prizes and a special story time with characters from Frozen if they bring back their reading log OR bingo card by the 18th to Mrs. Barrons.

Our amazing Parent Volunteer Group has some upcoming open positions for Chair (President), Bookkeeper, and Event Coordinator. Please note that this group is a team and not all responsibilities are ever expected to fall on one person's shoulders. All interested individuals are asked to click on the link to let us know if you would like to join the team. https://forms.gle/WJCAg5DRRMEWxzVv9 Interested individuals are asked to include the grade level of your child(ren) and if you have ever served on a school committee in the past. A ballot will then be prepared and sent to all families in April.

Well, that's it for this week. I hope you enjoy your long weekend. We'll see you Tuesday in the car loop!

Sincerely, Mrs. Fleeger

<u>2023 - 2024 RLS Families: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com)</u> Stevenson's Calendar of Events - https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78